Steven SeEe

From: jake mckay <mckayj95@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 10:08 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Jake McKay

401-487-1000
North Kingstown, Rl

February 24, 2025

Rhode Island State House

House Health and Human Services
82 Smith St, Providence, RI 02903

Dear Rhode Island State Legislature,

| am writing to express my strong support for the proposed bill, Bill H-5351, This bill will positively impact local
Medical Spas and aesthetic medicine, a business that | have been leasing to for a few years now. As a
resident of Rhode Island, | beiieve that this bill is a crucial step toward maintaining the health and safety
standards for medical spas and ensuring their continued success in our community.

These businesses provide essential services that contribute to both the physical well-being and mental
confidence of many individuals in our area. Moreover, they support local employment and contribute to the
local economy, benefiting both workers and their families.

Thank you for your time and consideration. | am confident that your support of this legislation will benefit not
only our local Medspa but also the broader community. Please feel free to contact me if you need any further
information or clarification.

Sincerely,

Jake McKay

Sent from my iPhone



